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Dear Chair Nathanson, Vice-Chair Reschke, Vice-Chair Walters and members of the 

Committee, 

 

I am writing to urge you to support HB 2977, a bill to secure long-term, dedicated 

funding to recover Oregon’s most imperiled fish, wildlife, and habitats. Oregonians 

value the diverse wildlife and habitats in our diverse state. We enjoy the opportunities 

for relaxation and recreation away from city centers. This bill is only 1%- in a time of 

economic uncertainty in our state and nationally, 1% is not a big ask. This 1% can 

protect up to 300 species and 11 habitats of conservation concern. 

 

Please vote yes on HB 2977. 


